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Digital Transformation Agency

PO Box 457

Canberra City ACT 2601

Via online form.

Re: Phase 3 of Australia’s Digital Identity Legislation Submission

Dear Digital Identity team,

The Association of Digital Service Providers Australia New Zealand ԺDSPANZԻ welcomes the opportunity

to make this submission on behalf of our members and the business software industry.

DSPANZ welcomes the introduction of the digital identity legislation and would like to thank the Digital

Transformation Agency ԺDTAԻ for engaging with us throughout the year in the lead up to this exposure

draft. This engagement has allowed for a better understanding of how Digital Service Providers ԺDSPs),

and their users, would like to utilise digital identity once it is enabled for business to business use.

DSPANZ will look to engage closely with the DTA as such use cases are explored.

We look forward to contributing feedback on the charging framework to ensure that it will support these

DSP use cases. Considering that DSPs have the potential to drive digital identity transactions into the

millions per day, how the charging framework is developed will considerably impact whether DSPs can

reasonably participate in the system.

DSPANZ would appreciate the opportunity to engage further on this submission. For further information,

please contact Maggie Leese.

About DSPANZ
Digital Service Providers Australia New Zealand is the gateway for government into the dynamic, world

class business software sector in Australia and New Zealand. Our members range from large,

well-established companies through to new and nimble innovators who are working at the cutting edge

of business software and app development on both sides of the Tasman.

Yours faithfully,

Simon Foster,

President & Director,

DSPANZ

Formerly


